
Invitation for Proposals

Consulting Firm

The Sterling Board of Education is seeking proposals for a
consulting firm to guide the process towards the acquisition of
a new PART-TIME SUPERINTENDENT of  SCHOOLS.

Please return proposals to:
Mrs. Christine Chandler

251 Sterling Road
Sterling, CT 06377

By:  January 5, 2022 at 3:00pm

Posted 12/16/2021


